
 

Hello Troop’s and Service Unit’s, 

There seems to be a lot of concern over the pausing of DOC. This is not a new process and 
has happened every year we have participated in DOC. We are trying to be more 
transparent with the cookie program hence the reason we talked about it on the webinar.  

We will be pausing DOC on Saturday, March 25. That does not mean the initial sale ends 
on Saturday. We pause DOC for you as troop leaders to submit your initial cookie order 
and initial reward order (Dolphin keychain and sunglasses & bandana) without the 
numbers changing. Your troop deadline is still March 28 at 12:00 PM, noon. 

You can run the Girl Delivery- Varieties Only-By Girl report to see the Girl Delivered 
orders that were included in the initial order. After April 3 you will be able to run that 
report and see any orders that came in after the initial order that you would need to fill 
with any extra packages that you may have, by going to a cupboard to pick up these 
packages. We have attached a copy of this report for you to look at. 


